ANNOUNCEMENTS

[REILY]

Good afternoon Vikings. I am Reily Dominy and I am Ace Roueche and this is Bryan High Norseman Broadcasting. •••

[ACE] (22 08 31 Dress up Movie.mp4)

Last week's dress-up day was a huge success! Here are just a few pictures of the great participation we had for Space Day.•••

(2022 BHS Dressup Days - Tori Bailey.pdf)

Tomorrow, September first's dress up day is 70s day. Show your Viking pride and peace out the Hornets as the Vikings look to start the season 2-0.•••

[REILY]

Freshman Class Council will have their first meeting on Thursday, September 8 at 7:50 in room 2121. Any freshman interested in being involved at Bryan High and in the community is encouraged to attend. For more information contact Mrs. Ana Martinez.•••

[ACE]

Junior Class Council will meet today at 4:05 in the Fine Arts Gym. At the meeting they will discuss junior class activities, fundraising, and involvement. They will also take the first steps to planning prom for this year, so come out and let your voice be heard to make this year's prom the best yet. For more information contact Mrs. Tori Bailey.•••

[REILY] (nhs-logo-shannon wantuck.jpg)

The National Honor Society will hold their first meeting of the year today in room 1200 immediately after school. If members are unable to attend after school, they can attend the meeting on Thursday morning at 7:45 in room 1200.•••

[ACE] (NTHS.png)

The National Technical Honor Society will hold an informational meeting on September 8 in room 5202 at 4:15 for CTE students interested in finding out more about the organization including membership criteria and how they can apply.•••

[REILY] (See u at the pool 8x10)

See You at the Pole is an annual event held around the country for students to come together to pray for the students and school. This year's event will be held on Wednesday, September 28th at the Silver Campus flag pole at 7:55 AM. Anyone interested in helping with the event can come to a planning meeting in room 6160 immediately after school on Wednesday, September 7th.•••

[ACE] (VKOT Black)

VKOT will meet on Tuesday, September 6th at 4:10 in room 3129. All members are expected to attend. The last day to submit an application to join VKOT is this Friday at 4:00. Applications can be picked up and returned to room 3129 or there is also a QR code to the application on the VKOT bulletin board on Blue.•••

[REILY] (ad2022 Stephanie Manry)

The Viking Closet in room 5242 will be open after school on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays for all students to browse Homecoming attire. If you have any questions, you can contact Mrs. Stephanie Manry, Mrs. Cynthia Dominguez, or Mrs. Carol Jordan.•••

[ACE] (Viking esports 4 19)

Want to play eSports? Come to room 6147 after school on Tuesday, September 6th to learn more. They will talk about the games they are playing and what students need to do to get started. If you have any questions, contact Mr. Leonard Cohn.•••

[REILY] (Norse Dragons.jpg, QR Code - Norse Dragons Interest)

The new Dungeons and Dragons club,, Norse Dragons, will hold their first meeting on Thursday, September 8th at 4:15 in room 6160. Look for the QR code around campus if you are interested as this will allow them to gather information on student ability and familiarity with the table top game. All skill levels are welcome. The club is open to students and teachers and is looking for people to help DM. For more information contact Mrs. Rebecca Dominy.•••

[ACE] (Screenshot 2022_08_29)

Every Friday during all three lunches the Viking store will be open. Students will be able to redeem their PBIS Rewards points for prizes and privileges like an extra lunch, a 2 hour D-Hall excuse, or chips and candy among other things.•••

[REILY] (Football.jpeg)

The Viking football team rolled past Waller, out scoring them 67-21. Quarterback, senior Malcom Gooden threw for 282 yards and four touchedowns while rushing for two more. Gooden was never sacked as Bryan powered its way to 617 yards, 335 of it on the ground. Bryan lost yardage on only two of 43 rushes as seniors center Austin Pennington, guards Isac Gonzales and Jayrin Jackson and tackles Chris Maxey and Isacc Ibarra and sophomore guard Nathaniel Surley dominated the line of scrimmage. The next game is scheduled for September 2nd against the Huntsville Hornents in Huntsville at 7:30.•••

[ACE]

After a bye week, Cross Country is traveling to Spring Texas for the Grizzly Invitation on September 3rd.•••

[Reily] (Folder - Photos for Submission, QR Code - BHS Media Submissions)
We want to leave you with some photos submitted by students and parents over the last few days.
If you would like to submit your own pictures, you can do so at
bryanhighnorseman.com/bhs-media-submissions/ or by using the QR code here.•••

[ACE]

Thank you for joining us today. Please stay tuned for announcements from Lead Counselor Mr. Estes.•••

ESTES VIDEO

So moving forward the last Wednesday of the month is going to be college and career day because we also want to promote the opportunities that abound in the world of career and technical education. Our goals for you are bigger than just getting you graduated. We also want to make sure that you're ready for whatever you want to do when you leave here, whether it be college, career or military. You'll be hearing more about the essential eight in the coming months from various student groups and student leaders. But we'd like to close out today by focusing on the end goal and reflecting on the possibilities that a high school diploma can afford you. These graduates embody the traits of the essential eight, and we'd like you to think about how you too can be a leader by showing your fellow Viking's kindness in the month of September. Please enjoy.

FLIPPING THE TASSEL VIDEO

[Music]

[Applause]

[Music]

High school has been quite the experience. I think that we can agree that it's had its highs, lows, and many confusing experiences in between. We experienced opportunities to make new friends with our new personal support system and adjust to the new academic environment, but we have persevered through all the adversity. I know these past two years have been extremely difficult for many, if not all of us. Despite all of that, we're about to walk the stage and be done with high school. This is a major step in the journey of our lives, one that should be recognized for its great significance. It is an act not only a personal commitment, but also one of pride. Be proud of this moment, but continue fighting for your goals. We have a whole future ahead of us which I hope to see every single one of you be the best version of yourself and be successful. I believe in all of you. The class of 2022 will definitely go down in history for all that we have made it through. If

the past few years have taught us anything it is that we are strong and we can do what we need to do to be successful. I would like to thank the teachers and staff for pushing us beyond what we thought we were capable of and guiding us to our true potential, for teaching us life lessons in addition to the class curriculum orfor making school feel like a second home, for reinventing the way we handle school in such a short time we are so thankful, for everything that they have done to help us be successful. Thank you to the friends and family who are here to support us on this day of mixed emotions. Thank you for being there for us when we needed it the most and most importantly thank you for encouraging us when we needed it the most. And thank you to you, my peers, for making the high school experience what it was. So just because of all these great people that the class of 2022 has endured everything that life has thrown at us. We endured with the help and support of each other because no one fights alone because there's always someone there for you. I am grateful that I am here standing before all of you living out this last milestone of our high school career, graduation. Tonight each of us will take on our own set of memories with us. Memories of laughter, tears, friendships, and relationships, all which add meaning to our lives while leaving an impact on others. It will be hard to say goodbye to everyone who has been part of this four year journey, but our next chapter awaits and I am ready to take on this challenge with each and every one of you. At this time, please move your tassel. Congratulations class of 2022.

[Music]